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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for British Columbia 
PO Box 9038 Stn. Prov. Govt. 
Victoria BC,  V8W 9A4 
 
Telephone   250-387-5629 
E-mail:  info@oipc.bc.ca 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

 

 



















 
   

 

    

 
 
 

 

   

       
     

    
    

  
      

    
      






